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Dear Families,  

 

Welcome back to the beginning of the summer term! We are missing you 

all very much but it’s good to know you are safely at home. We have really 

enjoyed hearing from you via email, letter, card, postcard and even some 

films. Do keep them coming! The cheery waves as you walk past school are 

also very warmly received. Thank you so much for keeping in touch with us!  

 

Your learning letters for this week are now on the school website with more 

learning activities you can be keeping busy with at home. These are also available for collection in the lobby 

area of the school reception. Thank you for all the fantastically positive feedback you have sent in which has 

encouraged our staff team enormously. We hope you will enjoy what is on offer this week. Do remember, we 

have a teacher on the line every weekday between 10.00 and 11.00am who would be delighted to chat with 

you should you need any further advice or support. The teaching team will also be monitoring class email 

addresses again from today so please do get back in touch!  

 

We are aware there are many other brand new resources being created nationally for home learning which 

you may like to use to supplement the learning letters we are writing for our children at Fishbourne. You may 

have heard about these in the media. These can be found:  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize                                       https://www.thenational.academy/ 

 

Our school vision, ‘only one you’, is rooted in our core belief that 

we are all uniquely different and have something important to 

contribute to the world. This wonderful book by our Patron of 

Reading, Sophy Henn, is a reminder of this and I hope, at the 

beginning of this summer term, you will share the story with 

your family using the QR code below.  

 

 

‘Please try to remember; with everything you do…  

Be bold be proud be brilliant… a super duper you! ‘ 
 

We are so proud of all our super-duper little fish and we are looking forward to seeing you all again when it is 

safe for us to open our doors. In the meantime, do take care and keep in touch.  

 

With all our love and thanks,  

 

 

Naomi Day and the staff team  
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A huge THANK YOU to those of you who sent in your wonderful photos of ways you have been 

setting out to make the world a better place.  
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Juno and Joshy have been making  

lovely cards to go in vegetable boxes 

for people in the community around  

Tuppenny Barn. How lovely!   

Austin, Georgia and Poppy have been keeping 

an eye out for one of their neighbours and 

sending her cards and pictures which she has 

been putting up in her windows!  

Teddy has been thinking of people she can say thank you to… so 

far that’s included the people who remove the bins, the postal 

service and Dave the milkman! I am sure they will have been 

thrilled to receive these lovely messages!   



 

 

 

 
 

 

Remember, that we have a member of teaching staff on the phone line every day (including during 

the Easter holidays) between 10.00 and 11.00am. This might be a 

query about your learning letter, a supportive chat or a conversation 

with your child! We would be very happy to support you in any way we 

can.  

Our telephone number is: 01243 785974 

 

There is also the Fishbourne Volunteer Squad who would be so happy 

to be able to offer support to anybody at this time:  

 

 

Get in touch with Mrs Day – head@fishbourneprimary.co.uk 

 

Get in touch with your class teacher -  

Reception – Hippos@fishbourneprimary.co.uk            

Y1 – Elephants@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

Y2 – Penguins@fishbourneprimary.co.uk                    

Y3 -  Koalas@fishbourneprimary.co.uk 

Y4 – Panthers@fishbourneprimary.co.uk                   

Y5 – Tigers@fishbourneprimary.co.uk  

Y6 – Meerkats@fishbourneprimary.co.uk   
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